

Office of Development 100 Haven Avenue, Suite 29D New York, New York 10032 212.304.7200 Tel 212.544.1920 Fax

www.cumc.columbia.edu

August 22, 2014

Mrs. Dorothy Graham President, Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Mrs. Graham,

Please accept our greatest thanks for your generous gift of \$25,000 through the Graham Family Foundation as part of a two-year \$100,000 pledge to support the work of Dr. Owen O'Connor. We received check number 269 in the amount of \$25,000 on August 22, 2014.

No goods or services were exchanged for this contribution, which will be allocated toward the Center for Lymphoid Malignancies at Columbia University Medical Center (tax payer ID #13-5598093). Your gift will be expended as follows: \$20,000 to support clinical trials for Hodgkins Lymphoma (HL) and \$5,000 to support travel expenses for young adults seeking treatment of relapsed or refractory HL with Dr. O'Connor.

Gifts like yours are critical to our success in providing the best care and quality resources for our patients. Thank you for your interest and commitment to Hodgkins Lymphoma and for choosing to support Dr. Owen O'Connor's critical research in this area.

Sincerely

Marilyh Hernández

Senior Director of Development

212-304-7206